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Dear student, 

We are inviting you as a final year student to participate in the first European survey of medical 
students’ experiences of teaching on antibiotic use and antibiotic resistance. Our goal is to find 
ways in which we can improve student education on antibiotic use, because it is junior doctors who 
are so often responsible for the day to day prescribing of antibiotics. 

This Student-PREPARE (PREscriber Perspectives on Antibiotic use and Resistance Education) 
study will also be the largest ever survey of medical students, and is organised by the European 
Society for Clinical Microbiology and Infectious Diseases (ESCMID). 

We would really appreciate it if you would complete our online survey. It should take about five to 
ten minutes, and your answers will be completely anonymous. The survey link is: 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/studentprepare15 

If you have any questions, please contact either Ovidius University coordinator, IRINA 
MAGDALENA DUMITRU at dumitrui@hotmail.com, or the survey coordinator Oliver Dyar at 
antibioticsurveys@gmail.com. 

Thank you, 

IRINA MAGDALENA DUMITRU,  coordinator for  OVIDIUS UNIVERSITY  CONSTANTA, 

On behalf of the Student-PREPARE 2015 Scientific Committee, and the ESCMID Study Group for 
Antibiotic Policies. 
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